
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

***Next meeting will be October 19, 2023***  

7PM in the Rectory 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

October 13—Joe Dethloff ~ November 3—Troy Stewart 

 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in September!  Dave Lindley, Hal 
Huntington, Lyle Laeger, Stuart Carpenter, 
Joe Rudi, Greg Mahoney, Bryan Collard, Joe 

Collier, Ron Rowan, Jaime Bachman, Eugene Bates, 
Treavor Davis, Fr. Robert Greiner 

Coffee Hour is being postponed until the completion 
of the steps.   
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

Classes are schedule to begin October 8, 2023.  If you are 
interested in helping please contact the office. 

Pray-4-Life: Ontario Pilgrimage 2023  

A CALL TO ACTION:  Bishop Cary is asking that 10 or more of us 

make a prayerful pilgrimage to Ontario, OR representing our 

collective St. Francis de Sales, St. Therese and St. Anthony 

Catholic community. Look at your calendars ASAP and make 

time to join us on this important pilgrimage September 29, 2023 

11:00 AM—12:00 PM MDT and from 2:00 PM—3:00 PM.  Let’s 

show our faithfulness and prayerful spirit in support of our 

brother community: Blessed Sacrament, Ontario in stopping 

abortion traffic from Idaho! 

A Parishioner with family dog, looking for a house or apartment to 

rent.  If you have any information on a rental, please contact 

Dawn at the office and she will relay the information. 

9 Week Reflection Series 

Eucharistic Love 
Tuesdays – Oct 4 thru Nov 28 

10-11 a.m. meeting in the rectory 
Wednesdays – Oct 5 thru Nov 29 

7-8 pm online meeting using Zoom 
 

 Meetings are 1 hour long and include prayer, spiritual 
reading, and faith-sharing. 

 Meetings are led by the Holy Spirit  

 The purpose of the meeting is to become aware of my 
weaknesses and the truth of being loved by God, to respond 
to the desire to deepen my faith, to be open to others my 
brothers, and sisters in the group, and to share different 
experiences of my faith and how God is present in my life. 

 Materials will be provided. Let us know if you’re interested 
so we can be prepared! 

 For more information and to express your interest, please 
call/text Michelle Curtis @ 541-403-4004 or contact the 
church office. 

Thank you for your contributions to help families in Maui.  As of 

Sept. 18, 2023 we have collected $3,100.00 to send to the 

Council. 

Fr. Suresh standing by the crane to show the size of the 

equipment.   

 

Placement of the structural supports is underway and 

the removal of the stairs has started.   

The Parish Hall is closed to public. 


